
I support bill 3389 for the positive welfare of small businesses in Oregon. Without the support of this bill, significant negative strain 
would be incurred by businesses hardest hit by the pandemic - restaurants, bars, gyms. I am General Manager of a local, family-
owned athletic club. We are counting on bills such as 3389 and other government actions (H.R.890) to facilitate our industry's 
recovery. 


